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By notice dated August 28, 2007, and published in the September 7, 2007, California 
Regulatory Notice Register, Register 2007, No. 36-Z, the Air Resources Board (the 
“Board” or “ARB”) provided Notice of Public Hearing to Consider the Adoption of 
Proposed Regulations to Reduce Emissions from Diesel Engines on Commercial 
Harbor Craft Operated within California Waters and 24 Nautical Miles of the California 
Baseline.   
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED there was an error in the notice regarding the ARB Internet Site 
for this rulemaking. The following ARB Internet site appears in paragraph 5 on page 13 
of the notice:   
 
 www.arb.ca.gov/regact/2007/chc07/chc07 
 
This ARB Internet Site was corrected to read as follows: 
 

www.arb.ca.gov/regact/2007/chc07/chc07.htm 
 
 
The complete text of the notice and the Initial Statement of Reasons are available on 
the ARB Internet site for this rulemaking at 
www.arb.ca.gov/regact/2007/chc07/chc07.htm.   
 
Any questions regarding these corrections should be directed to Alexa Malik, Manager, 
Board Administration & Regulatory Coordination Unit at (916) 322-4011 or Amy Whiting, 
Regulations Coordinator at (916) 322-6533. 
 
If you have a disability-related accommodation need, please go to 
http://www.arb.ca.gov/html/ada/ada.htm for assistance or contact the ADA Coordinator at 
(916) 323-4916.  If you are a person who needs assistance in a language other than  
English, please contact the Bilingual Coordinator at (916) 324-5049.  TTY/TDD/Speech-to-
Speech users may dial 7-1-1 for the California Relay Service. 
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Tom Cackette 
Acting Executive Officer 

Date:  September 7, 2007 


